-----Original Message-----

From: Graham Gould [mailto: ]

Sent: 01 March 2013 12:46

To: Simon Dean

Subject: Bottle store at Bishops Blaze 

Dear Mr Dean I write to support all that the BB support group have been doing so well to stop illegal going ons - I have lived in the area for just over 3 years but before this regularly visited the pub - I am amazed at the determination and pure man hours the locals have put into this campaign- it is because locals want their pub back which can be a viable business and numerous locals are interested in taking it over to develop again.

Looking through the latest letter from Mr R Butt it is clear that the council are  looking very carefully at the history of applications for change of use refusals costs awarded against owners and so on and now owners just doing what they want regardless of planning procedures.

With all the evidence you now have I believe the time is long overdue for decisive action to be taken and seriously consider a compulsory purchase order to regain the old pub and work with interested parties to invest and return it to new ownership and success as a pub and local community centre.

Action needs to be seen now and quickly establish what is totally wrong with the current situation and implement enforcement action to deal with all the irregularities involved with content to the planning dept.

Please confirm council will resolve all the outstanding work done to change of building/s etc and re-assure local council tax payers that this drawn out matter is brought to a speedy conclusion.

Your dept has the authority and evidence now to act and re-assure locals you are in control and now take the actions necessary

Mr G Gould

Sibford Ferris

Sent from my iPod

